
HAVE YOU HEARD? 
Back by popular demand! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THE LCOA SPUD NIGHT WILL BE HELD ON: 
THE FIRST WEDNESDAY SOCIAL 

OCTOBER 05, 2022 
6:00 pm (Note:  a little later than the past) 

 
Please RSVP by 10/03/22        
 How many potatoes you would like baked? 
 

 Please bring a topping to share for the potatoes.  
(ideas: corn, beans, chili, cheese, bacon, be creative!)  

When you RSVP, please let me know what topping you 
will bring. (We don’t need 20 sticks of butter) 
Don’t forget to bring your own favorite beverage. 

Karin Hughes     bobkarinh@gmail.com 


